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For the attention of the Rt Hon Anne-Marie Trevelyan MP

I have read the report of the Advisory Mission and agree with its
principal finding, i.e. that the scheme would by extremely detrimental
to the OUV of the WHS and that a southern bypass should be further explored.

The A303 Stonehenge road scheme has been rejected by UNESCO, 5 planning
inspectors, over 220,00 in 147 countries and consent was quashed by the

High Court. The High Court judgment quashed the DCO in part because the
Transport Secretary had not given proper consideration to alternatives.

1 continue to object to the proposals and hope that the scheme will be
abandoned. Should the Transport Secretary intend to proceed with the
scheme, I/we trust that it will be subject of another formal public
Examination so that all of the new information submitted by National
Highways and others since 2020 may be fully and openly discussed, and
taken into account and advised upon by the Government’s independent
Planning Inspectorate.

Regards,

David Lee





